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    Thursday 14th February 2019
	Dear Parents,
All of the staff and children have wished Miss Lovegrove a healthy and happy maternity leave.  I am sure she will come into school and bring baby Lovegrove with her to meet the children and staff.  Miss Lovegrove will be enjoying some well-deserved rest time over the half term, and we are looking forward to having her back in school later this year.

Unfortunately we are saying goodbye to our Teaching Assistant Tracy Young this week. Tracy has worked at Stockham School in the afternoons for over ten years, supporting children with interventions. Tracy is looking forward to a different challenge, we wish her luck in her next career.  We are also saying farewell to Pauline (Assistant Cook) in the school kitchen. Pauline is relocating out of county. 

Have a lovely half term break – don’t forget to buy your circus tickets…

Dates to remember

Friday 15th February – End of term 3 at 3.05pm

Wednesday 6th March –NSPCC in school all day

Thursday 7th March – World Book Day

11th and 12th March – Parent/Teacher meetings after school (Year 4’s meetings are in February)

Tuesday 19th March – Red Nose Day –more information to come from the school council children

Thursday 28th March –Class photos

Friday 5th April – End of term 4 at 12.10pm

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank


PA’s this week were Lewis and Shaun. Thank you for your help.  

CLASS NEWS
Year F  This week we have been reading the story Lost and Found.  In science we have
             been learning about floating and sinking. The children designed and made their own 
             boats for their penguin friends using what they had learnt about floating and sinking. 
             In literacy the children have been writing about where they would take their penguin
             friends. 

Year 1  In Year 1 we have been writing our own versions of The Wish Tree story.  We have

             also been helping each other edit and improve our work.  In maths we have been 

             comparing numbers.
Year 2  In English this week we have been planning our non-chronological report about an 
             imaginary creature.  In maths we have been solving word problems for
             multiplication and division.

Year 3  In Year 3 this week we have completed our science investigation about how 
             sunlight can change the colour of things, and we have also had fun with shadow
             puppets!  In PE we have perfected and performed our gymnastics routines.

Year 4  This week Year 4 conducted an experiment to find out which materials are best at
             muffling sound.  In maths we have investigated different ways of representing 
             fractions. 

Year 5  Year 5 have produced some excellent persuasive leaflets about Wantage.  We 

             have also been solving problems in maths linked to x and ÷ by 10, 100 & 1000.
Year 6  Year 6 have been solving word problems in maths.  In English we have been

             creating explanation documentaries.  In art we have been creating our tree 

             silhouettes. 
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  Zachary for his amazing writing.  Zachary has tried really hard this week with his
             writing, carefully sounding out the words using his phonics to help him.  Lexi
             R for settling in so well to Foundation class. 

Year 1  Julian for his fantastic answers in our seasons science quiz.  Ava for always

             listening so well, you always know what you should be doing.  Well done!
Year 2  Frankie and Mia for always trying their best and never giving up in all they do. 
             Well done. 

Year 3  Angel for having the confidence to take part in the KS2 football tournament. 
             Ashton for being brave when he was injured performing his gymnastics routine in
             PE.
Year 4  All of year 4 for being an excellent class.  I will miss you!
Year 5  Teya for using her perseverance when producing her leaflet.  Lila for using her 

             independence and teamwork when producing her leaflet.
Year 6  Lewis for his fair play and enthusiasm during the football tournament.  All of Year

             6 for a great class assembly and for all trying their best this term.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Foundation for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 2 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done!
School Uniform

If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










